
From: Clay, Gregory C <gregory.c.clay@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Nov 18, 2022 at 3:54 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency D10 
To: Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov>, Mark L Totten <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
Cc: John W Estep <john.w.estep@wv.gov>, Kristy E James <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
 
 
Dusty, 
 
Your emergency request is approved.   Please follow all emergency procedures outlined 
in the Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook and return all documentation to the 
Purchasing Division buyer for processing within 30 days of this approval.  See attached. 
 
Greg 
 
On Fri, Nov 18, 2022 at 12:32 PM Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> wrote: 
Good Afternoon, 
 
We received two loads of lagging; however, due to material defects, we were unable to 
use the material. We received one replacement load, and had similar issues with the 
product. I have attached a memo explaining the emergent condition the lack of lagging 
has led to in District 10. We anticipate the cost of the 1,000 lagging to be $204,850.00 
 
 
If you have any questions please let me know, 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Dusty Smith 
Assistant Procurement Officer 
PH 304.414.6859 
 
1900 Kanawha Blvd E 
Building 5 RM A-317 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Fax 304.558.0047 
 






